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NOTICE OF MEETING 
TRAFFIC & TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 

 
 

DATE:  Tuesday, October 17, 2017  
 
TIME:  7:30 PM 
 
PLACE: St. Margaret’s of Cortona 
                        452 West 260 Street, Gym 
 
 

AGENDA 
                                                  
1. Presentation by the North Riverdale Merchants Association of its Streetscape 

Report which requests DOT To Study and Implement Traffic and Non-Traffic 
changes to roadways and streets on Riverdale Avenue and Mosholu Avenue. 
Plan can be located at 
http://www.riverdalebronx.nyc/docs/streetscapereport.pdf. 
 

2. Discussion on changes made by DOT to West 259th Street between Riverdale 
Avenue and Netherland Avenue which included an uncontrolled crosswalk and 
removal of parking.  
 

3. Menorah lighting SAPO - Menorah Lighting Ceremony – December 17, 2017, 
4:00-5:30pm – Full Street closure on West 239 Street between Riverdale 
Avenue and Henry Hudson Parkway. This event has been held previously. 

 
4. Review of minutes.  

 
5. Old business  

 
6. New business 

 

Dan Padernacht, Chair  
Traffic & Transportation 
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